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Where am I counted?
People are counted where they live and sleep most of the time.

Anyone living in Hawaii on
April 1st needs to be counted!

2020 Census Advice:
1. The census counts who lives in the
    home; not who owns it.
 
2. Living arrangements -- including the
    number of people in the home or the
    number of units on a property -- are
    never shared with government
    agencies, law enforcement, or
    landlords.
 
3. If you have questions about who to
    count on the 2020 Census, call the
    Census Bureau help line at 
    844-330-2020.
 
4. When in doubt, talk to the people you
    live with and renters or landlords that
    live on the same property -- Make sure
    that everyone is counted the right way.

For more information visit:
https://census.hawaii.gov/census_2020/

#HawaiiCounts

How should renters respond to the 2020 Census?
Renters count themselves if they have a private entrance and they do not
share common areas like a kitchen, bathroom, or living room. Otherwise,
landlords should count renters in their household.

A duplex is considered two separate households.  
Roommates that share common living areas are counted as one household.
If you rent out a room in your house and your renter shares your kitchen,
living room, or other common areas, they are counted as a part of your
household -- even if they are a student who lives somewhere else during
breaks.

Military in Hawaii
Military personnel and their families who live in military housing (on or off
base) or in civilian housing in Hawaii should be counted at their Hawaii
address only. They can respond online, by phone or by mail.  Military
personnel living in barracks will be counted by their administration offices.

People stationed or assigned outside of the U.S. on Census Day
Military and civilian employees of the U.S. government, as well as any
dependents living with them outside of the U.S., will be counted as part of the
U.S. federally affiliated overseas population, using administrative data
provided by federal agencies.

People living in Group Quarters
People who live in group quarters such as military barracks, dormitories, and
correctional facilities will be counted by the administration offices.

Who is included in your household?
Both relatives and nonrelatives in a household should be counted where
they live and sleep most of the time. This includes:

Babies born on or before April 1, 2020, and all children living in the home
Spouses, close relatives, and extended relatives
Unmarried partners, housemates, or roommates
Roomers or boarders
Live-in employees, such as caregivers or domestic workers

Children in shared custody or other arrangements need to be counted where they live
and sleep most of the time. If a usual residence cannot be determined, they should be
counted where they are staying on Census Day (April 1, 2020).

If someone cannot determine where they live and sleep most of the
time, they are counted where they are staying on April 1, 2020.

YOUR OHANA COUNTS!

Respond at: https://my2020census.gov/


